From: Petro & Karin Berkhout
Jan. 15, 2016

Dear ISB Community,
This is the tenth Job and Maria Charity Fun Run.

As you are all aware, the annual Run commemorates the lives of our beloved son and
daughter Job and Maria. With the proceeds of the Run, less privileged children received and
are still receiving an education.

We are grateful so many of you, children as well as adults, have participated over the years.
So many of you made a difference in the lives of the children we supported. Just by running
your hearts out.

There has always been a very good turn out, thanks to the effortless support and help of all
the volunteers and the smooth organization. It takes skills to make an event run efficiently for
so many years. We would like to thank all the volunteers who, in the course of the past
decade, up to this last and final Run, have helped out and did their utmost for this good
cause.

Finally we would like to thank ISB for providing both the venue and the time in the annual
events schedule.

We know that some of you participated every year. Some of you were Job and Maria’s
friends. Some of you knew them as our children. We thank you for your ongoing support and
for every time your thoughts were with our children, your friends.

Most of you however did not know our children. We can only praise you for being a good
and loving fellow human being to the 13 children you gave a better chance in life.

We regret not being able to physically attend this last and final Run. Our thoughts are with

you all. We wish you a splendid Fun Run and we just hope that in one way or another you
will always remember this Run.

Petro and Karin Berkhout



